



CITY OF KEENE NEW HAMPSHIRE

Meeting Date: April 21, 2022

To: Mayor and Keene City Council

From: Mayor George S. Hansel

Through: Patricia Little, City Clerk

Subject: Appointment - Ad Hoc Committee on Housing Stability

Council Action:

In City Council April 21, 2022.

Voted unanimously to confirm the appointments.

Recommendation:

That the following individuals be appointed to the ad hoc Committee on Housing Stability, which would be charged with evaluating strategies and making recommendations to address housing stability in the City of Keene.

Committee Membership:

Mayor George Hansel, Chair Councilor Bryan Lake Joshua Meehan Jennifer Alexander Doug Iosu Craig Henderson Natalie Darcy Steven Bragdon Jennifer Seher

Rebecca Landry, Staff Support

Attachments:

Stacie Pickford

None

Background: